## 2023-04-14 D&TF Committee notes

## Attendance:

ODL	ONAP	Anuket	L3AF	EMCO	ODIM	TF	XGVela
Venkatrangan	Timo Perala Ranny Haiby	Gergely Csatari				Matvey Kraposhin	
Staff							
Casey Cain Kenny Paul Sandra Jackson , Pano Xinos							

## **Minutes**

- Event Topics
  - Casey Cain talked about the need to communicate the need for more working sessions at the D&TF
  - Ranny Haiby will write up some guidance documentation https://wiki.lfnetworking.org/x/FAnxB

  - Topics page will go live today
    Gergely Csatari asked about Nephio topics.
    - We will certainly invite them, but we are encouraging the communities to create cross-community topics created that include LFN and Nephio collaborative working sessions.
- Graphics/Templates
  - Kenny Paul will update the graphic for the event
  - The slide template will carry over from the February event
- Registration
  - o Casey Cain reaching out to Rachel to request the Reg page
- topic 2

## **Next Meeting**